
 

 

 

Super Scientists- Lockdown Learning 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Maple have 

produced some 

amazing work 

linked to animals 

& classification 

and habitats. They 

have also been 

exploring 

materials and 

those that work as 

insulators. 

Cedar class: the children learned 

about the science behind 

commonly found dairy products. 

They learned about the science 

behind how cheese and butter are 

made, and attempted to create 

butter of their own. They also 

created some artwork inspired by 

microscope images of dairy and 

mould used in dairy, and wrote 

some ingenious poems 

personifying cheese." 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hazel class: Have been using their 

sketching skills to draw and label 

the parts of fish. They’ve also been 

researching the different types of 

fish, looking at Coral Reef, Fresh 

Water, Salt Water and Tropical! 

Hazel Class: we have been learning about the 

way different animals move. We wondered if 

their body parts helped us understand the 

way that they moved. We’ve been learning 

about amphibians and reptiles and what 

makes their bodies special, take a look at 

some of our models. 

 

Owl Class: have been making Jelly 

fossil experiments and have been 

busy designing dinosaur habitats. 

 

Rowan: has been learning all about electricity.  

The circuit: Me and my dad built a circuit that acts the 

same as central heating. When we put the light on the 

light will stay on till it reaches the temperature that we 

landed on and when it cools back down the light will 

come back on and it’s the same with central heating. 

The switch is the old central heating switch. 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Skylarks: have 

been super busy 

experimenting 

with growing 

plants in different 

environments.  



 

 

 

Sycamore Class: Have been 

learning all about inheritance and 

DNA. They have also looked at 

adaptation and fossilisation. 

WOW! What a lot of wonderful 

work.  


